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September 30, 2014 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Mark T. Welch 
 General Manager 
 
 
 
FROM: Stephen D. Dingbaum  /RA/ 

Assistant Inspector General for Audits 
 
 
SUBJECT: DNFSB FY 2015 ANNUAL PLAN 
 
 
Attached is the Office of the Inspector General’s FY 2015 Annual Plan, which provides 
the audit and investigative strategies and associated summaries of the specific work 
planned for the coming year.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-415-5915. 
 
Attachment: As stated 
 
 
 
  


